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NOTICE TO TENANTS 
 

CARGO ROAD CLOSURE 
THE PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
SUNDAY 6TH OCTOBER 08:00 

TO 
SUNDAY 6TH OCTOBER 13:00 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO THE 
CARDIFF HALF MARATHON USING 

CARGO ROAD ON THE ABOVE DATE 
CARGO ROAD WILL BE CLOSED TO 

TRAFFIC. 
 
 
 

IAN MEREDITH 2nd October 2013    
 


